
Pine Lake Township Board Meeting 

  October 4th, 2017 

 Meeting called to order, members present:   Bob, Ken, Tim and Sue 
 

 Committee Reports: 
 September Board Minutes were read, Bob made a motion to approve and Tim seconded the 

motion. Motion carried.  
 Treasurer’s report read; Tim made a motion to approve and Bob seconded the motion. Motion 

carried.  
 

 Old Business: 
 Golden Eagle paving project; Mike Cummings wrote a check to the township for $37,180 for the base, 

he will write a second check for the township to hold for the wear course for $33,198.   
 460th has been roughed in and is ready for class 5 and realignment at the intersection of 460th and 

Grandview.                                          
 New Business: 

 Tim reported that in the Theodorson development at 53rd and straight across the trees have been 
cut out. Meadowland is completing the survey. No additional roads have been added yet. 

 Ken asked that the Wayne and Kurt mow the township ditches one more this season. 
 Jerome Meyer attended the meeting and asked permission from the township for his son and him 

to deer hunt in the township gravel pit. Bob has asked the township attourney if the township 
would have any legal difficulties by letting parties hunt on township property. The attourney did 
not give a definite opinion, there are no regulations preventing giving hunting permission. Tim 
made a motion to approve the Meyers to hunt at the gravel pit this year. Bob seconded the motion. 
Motion carried. 

 Township Bills; Tim made a motion to pay all bills presented and Bob seconded the motion. Motion 
carried. 
 

 Upcoming Events:  
 District Township meeting at Deere Creek Legion Hall on October 24th at 7:00. 

 
 Adjournment:  

 Bob made a motion to adjourn, Tim seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

 


